
Subject: Communications Committee Bulletin, 1/13/2013
From: Mark Kille <mkille@freegeek.org>
Date: 01/13/2013 09:32 PM
To: All paid workers at Free Geek <paidworkers@lists.freegeek.org>,
regulars@lists.freegeek.org, "board-discuss@lists.freegeek.org" <board-
discuss@lists.freegeek.org>

COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE BULLETIN
January 13, 2013

We are going to take advantage of the slow news week to let you know that there won't be any more
of them for a while. Expect lots of announcements every week from here on out!

Sincerely,
Your Communications Committee

-- 

Mark Kille, HR Administrator
Free Geek | 1731 SE 10th Avenue | Portland, OR 97214
503-232-9350 x112 | mkille@freegeek.org
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